
Ref 	PPL 2033 

7 December 2018 

Queensland 
Government 

Department of 

Natural Resources, 

Mines and Energy 

Arrow CSG (Australia) Pty Ltd 
Attention: Tenement Manager 
GPO Box 5262 
BRISBANE OLD 4001 

Dear 

I refer to your application for Pipeline Licence (PPL) Number 2033 lodged by Arrow CSG 
(Australia) Pty Ltd (ACN: 054 260 650) that was received with the department on 3 May 2018. 

On 7 December 2018, pursuant to section 410 of Petroleum and Gas (Production and Safety) Act 
2004 (P&G Act), The Ministers delegate has granted PPL 2033 for a term of 50 years. 

Please be advised that the completion date for construction of Gas Pipeline #1, Gas Pipeline #2 
and Water Pipeline is 31 December 2020. 

Please note that if for any reason the completion date cannot be adhered to you are required 
submit an amendment under section 477 of the P&G Act as soon as practical. 

Should you have any further enquiries, please contact Kate Byrne, A/Registrar, Petroleum 
Assessment Hub of Department of Natural Resources, Mines and Energy on telephone number 
3199 8119 or email petroleumhub@dnrme.q1d.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Kate Byrne 
A/Registrar 
Petroleum Assessment Hub 

1 William Street 
PO Box 15216 
Queensland 4002 Australia 
Telephone +61 7 3199 8113 
www.dnrme.q1d.gov.au  
ABN 59 020 847 551 
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